Debra Thompson

From:

Donna Marsh < dwmarsh430@msn.com>

Sent:

Saturday, June 13, 2020 9:00 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Assembly meeting

Dear Mayor Jensen and Assembly Members,

Regarding the upcoming meeting on June 15th, on agenda item E, please vote NO.

We've been had. The insanity, destabilization and destruction of livelihoods, businesses, and even individuals, thru senseless Covid-19 mandates must stop. Based on "expert advice," it seems that if you're a protester or rioter, you're not as likely to spread the disease. But if you want to run a business (ie, cruise ship, , school, or daycare) you will contaminate the whole world. Please help end the madness. And do your own homework.

On item G, please vote NO.

Moving to a strictly mail-in voting process "during a pandemic" is a bad idea. (See my first argument on Item E.) Doing so will undermine the integrity of the voting process altogether thru greater risk of fraud (ineligible people voting, faked ballots, etc.), misplaced/lost ballots, and delayed opportunity where the individual vote may not be counted at all.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards, Donna Marsh